STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY
Northwest Regional Office + PO Box 330316 - Shoreline, Washington 98133-9716- (206) 594-0000
711 for Washington Relay Service - Persons with a speech disability can call 877-833-6341

November 2, 2021

Chris Barker

Terramar Brewing and Distilling
PO Box 3000

Bow, WA 98232-3000

Re:  State Waste Discharge Permit Modification and FS Addendum
Permit No. ST0501319; Terramar Brewery

Dear Chris Barker:

The permit issued to your facility on December 2, 2019 is being modified effective November 2,
2021. The modification includes:

e Correcting the flow limits to an average monthly volume of 1,325 gpd and a daily
maximum volume of 1,421 gpd.

Please replace your existing permit with the enclosed modified permit. Also enclosed is the
addendum to the fact sheet. If you have questions regarding the modification, please contact
Chris Martin at (206) 594-0159 or by email at christopher.martin@ecy.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

Kaohd. 1o
Rachel McCrea

Water Quality Section Manager
Northwest Regional Office

Enclosure
By Certified Mail: 9171 9690 0935 0214 2640 97

cc: Chris Martin, Permit Manager (christopher.martin@ecy.wa.gov)
Chris Smith, Compliance Specialist (chris.smith@ecy.wa.gov)
PARIS: ST0O501319; Terramar Brewery




